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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for continuing to follow the school covid restrictions. Restrictions in wider society may be 
beginning to ease however the guidance for schools has not changed.  
As soon as we receive updated guidance, we will let you know of any changes. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend 
Warmest regards 
Mrs Berry and Mrs Measham 

 
Midday Supervisor Required ASAP: 
1hr 10mins per day, 5 days a week, term time only (plus 5 
weeks paid holiday). Permanent, required ASAP. 
If interested please contact Louise Pettit 
louise.pettit@st-marys-ipswich.suffolk.sch.uk 
 

 
 
 
Polite Reminder: 
Please can we remind you that you should only be parking in the church car park. St Mary’s housing 
estate is private property and the residents have asked that no one parks in there. That no one uses a 
driveway to turn their car around, all of the driveways are private property and the residents are finding 
this to be very intrusive. Many thanks for your cooperation. 
 

Tweet of the Week 

 
“God saves with love, not with force; 
offering Himself, not imposing Himself.” 

 

Pope Francis (@Pontifex) 
 

 

School Rules: 
Be ready, Be respectful, Be safe 

 

 

mailto:louise.pettit@st-marys-ipswich.suffolk.sch.uk
https://twitter.com/Pontifex?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor


Encourage your child to take 10: 

 
 

 

Are you a parent or carer? Reading with your child or 
encouraging older children to read for 10 minutes a day 
can have huge benefits. It will help them to be happy, 
learn about new things, and is a great way to spend time 
together. 

www.literacytrust.org.uk/communities/manchester/take-10/encourage-your-child-take-10 

Self Isolation Guidance: 
If there is a positive case within your household the whole family should isolate for 10 days. Parents and Carers 
should notify all educational settings that any of the siblings attend i.e Nursey’s, Pre-school’s, Primary schools, 
High schools, Sixth Forms and Colleges. This allows all settings to be altered to the potential of infection with their 
setting. Many thanks 

 
Donations required: 
We are asking for donations of boys/girls pants and socks and Navy jogging 
bottoms. Needed in age 4-8 years old. If you have any these items and 
you would like to donate them please send them into school with your 
child in a carrier bag marked for the attention of the office. Many 
thanks 
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Year R: 
 
Reception this week have been looking at the length of Dinosaurs. We 
found out that the longest dinosaur to roam the Earth was an 
Argentinosaurus who was 35 metres long! As you can see if it was alive 
today it would be the same length and all 30 of the Reception children! 
(We did also use a metre stick to make sure we had measured out 35 
metres!)    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 1: 
Year 1 learned about the artist Jasper Johns and how he made a picture with numbers overlapping.  We had great 
fun creating our own, inspired by his work "Zero through Nine". 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 
Year 2: 
As part of our India topic, we have created some amazing artwork this week.  For centuries, India has regarded 
the elephant as a cultural symbol and they are a sacred animal to Hindus.  Inspired by this, we each drew then 
decorated and painted an elephant.  Initially the children said they could never draw an elephant but, with 
perseverance and a positive attitude, look what they produced!  Very proud of you Year 2 - keep up the great 
work. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Year 3: 
 Year3 have started their new book 'Orion and the Dark'. They've created some wonderful character descriptions 

of our two characters 'Orion' and 'The Dark'. We can't wait to find out what will happen. Here are some pieces 
of work that the children have made since we started reading the book. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Year 4: 
The students in Year4 were role playing the story of two 
friends who had a falling out. They were learning how it is 
okay to be different from your friends sometimes!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 5: 

 
 
Year 5 have been getting ready to display their recent works of art. These 
fabulous mixed-media creations are based on the work of space artist, 

Peter Thorpe.! 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Year 6: 

This week in computing Year 6 were finishing off their school paper webpage. We then scored and ranked our 
webpages based on the number of times the search term had been used in the URL, headings and the main body. 

Extra points were given for those who had their website linked on another groups' page. This lesson helped us 
understand ranking a little better. We later looked at searching from the perspective of the searcher; the 

browser; and the website creator. An interesting lesson for all.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 
 
Year1 Fundraising: 
Year1 raised £80 pounds for Cafod and then  
decided a class what they would buy with the money.  
Here is what they chose. Well done year1, great 
choices!  
 

 

 

 

 
 
Just Giving: 
Nerys would like to send a big thank you to the school community at St 
Mary’s for supporting her fundraising. She is very appreciative of the 
donations. Here is Nerys with her new hair style and the hair that she has 
kindly donated to the little princess trust. If you would still like to donate 
then please use this link. Many thanks Nerys Year 4. 
www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Angela-Bull1 
 

 
 
 
Congratulation’s to Mila in Year 4: 
Congratulation’s to Mila in Year 4 Mila who passed her Grade 3 Cello. She often 
performs to the class which is a great treat! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Little M&J’s Nursery Manager 

Felixstowe: 
The Trustees of The Religious of Jesus and Mary Charitable Trust are 
seeking to appoint a Nursery Manager for a new nursery, which is to 
open in September 2021.  This Nursery will be an inclusive nursery 
which will hold a distinctive Catholic ethos and will embrace the 
Charism of the Order. 
For more information please use this link. 
Little J & M's Nursery, Felixstowe, Suffolk - Nursery Manager required September 2021 | Catholic 
Diocese Of East Anglia (rcdea.org.uk) 
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Sendiass: 
 

 
 



 
 

Sendiass relaxed online coffee morning: 
Here is the link for further information.  
To register for the morning session 
www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/language-games-to-play-at-home-tickets-148203224835 

To register for the evening session 
www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/language-games-to-play-at-home-tickets-148221912731 
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Suffolk Libraries launches new digital story sharing service: 
 

 
 
 

Suffolk Big Day Out 3rd June 2021 
Suffolk New College’s upcoming Suffolk Rural launch ‘Big Day out’ event, this event is free to attend, open to 
everybody (especially families) and will be happening on 3rd June during half term at our Rural campus, formerly 
Otley College – very Suffolk Show like but on a smaller scale. This is a great opportunity to come and have some 
fun, play some games, meet some of our animals, try some local foods, and hopefully feel a sense of normality 
whatever that now is!  
 
The event is all outdoors to be totally COVID compliant along with the other restrictions; however, there will be 
open tents to ensure come rain or shine the event can still go ahead.   
 
Tickets although free must be ordered in advance through our main SNC website for either a morning or 
afternoon visit (link posted below) so that we can keep track on the number of visitors. 



 
 
 
Suffolk Police Hate Crime: 



 
 

 
 
 



 



Date for your Diary: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term dates for 2021 
Spring Term 2021 
Tuesday 5th January – Friday 26th March 
Half term: 15th – 19th February 
Staff Training day: 4th January 
 
Summer Term 2021 
Monday 12th April – Friday 16th July  
Bank holiday: 3rd May 
Half term: 31st May – 4th June 
Staff Training days: 19th & 20th July (disaggregated) 
 

Term dates for 2021 - 2022 
Autumn Term 2021 
Wednesday 01st September – Friday 17th December 
Half term: 25th – 29th October  
Staff Training day: 01st September 
 
Spring Term 2022 
Tuesday 4th January – Friday 08th April 
Half term: 21st – 25th February 
Staff Training day: 4th January 
 
Summer Term 2022 
Monday 25th April – Thursday 21st July  
Bank holiday: 02nd May 
Half term: 30th May – 03rd June 
Staff Training days: 25th April, 20th & 21st July 
 
 
 

 
 

 


